
From: Jim Rean [mailto:  
Sent: September 30, 2011 11:16 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Hi 
 
Hi, I would like to tell you do not have much compassion for the people of Goderich, with all that 
has been going on here in the last little while. People are having enough problems here without 
someone puttling their hydro bills up. I fell that is pretty low, and shows that almighty dollar is all 
that matters. Thank you, Carol Rean 
 




